
Sons of the American Legion, Post 231 
856 Ash Street 

Kulpmont, PA  17834 
Attn: Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall 

Committee Post 231 

 

Dear American Legion Commanders, 

     I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to request your support for the 

Vietnam Traveling Wall, which will be on display in Kulpmont, PA from July 3–7, 2025. This 

traveling replica of the Vietnam Veterans Memorial offers a meaningful opportunity for 

individuals and communities to pay tribute to the brave men and women who served our nation 

during the Vietnam War. 

     Your involvement would be instrumental in ensuring the success of this event, both for those 

who have served and for those who continue to serve our country. Enclosed, you will find 

additional information about volunteer opportunities and ways to donate. Please share with your 

legion Auxiliary, Sons of the American Legion, or any other group associated with your Post. 

     Thank you for your consideration. We would be honored by your participation and look 

forward to welcoming you to this deeply moving and meaningful event. 

 

Respectfully,  

Vietnam Traveling Memorial Wall Committee 

Post 231, Kulpmont, PA 


